
General Government Committee Report No. 2021-11 

 

 November 16, 2021  
 
To The Council 
Of The Corporation 
Of The City Of North Bay 
 
Your Worship and Councillors: 

The General Government Committee presents Report No. 2021-11 and 

recommends: 

That Council authorize the City Clerk to amend the Waste Management User 
Fee By-Law No. 2010-108 as recommended in Report to Council IO 2021-12 

dated October 5, 2021 from Karin Pratte. 
 

a) All of which is respectfully submitted. 

 

 


